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We the department of Viscom & Animation organized a one day field trip to Mahabalipuram on  

Saturday (17/06/23) for our first year students as a part of our curriculum. The total of 85 

students along with  6 staff members have attended this field trip. Our students got an excellent 

experience in Photography and Art and Aesthetic subjects.  Photography students had taken the 

photographs and Art and Aesthetics students drawn the sculptures directly. Students were 

engaged enthusiastically and did the work with joy.   

On Behalf of our Dept we thank our Honorable President Er.ACS Arun Kumar sir for the 

Continuous Support and encouragement he gives us for executing the events in a Successful 

Manner. 

We also thank our Vice Chancellor Dr.S.Geethalakshmi mam, Registrar sir, Senior and 

Additional Registrars and Dean and Additional Dean (H&S) for their support . 

Overall it was a very useful and memorable trip for the Students... 

 

 


